
Brad Blanch <bradblanch@gmail.com>

Will Serve Letter

Lance Wood <LanceW@centralweber.com> Fri, Sep 28, 2018 at 2:16 PM
To: Paige Spencer <PaigeS@centralweber.com>
Cc: "bradblanch@gmail.com" <bradblanch@gmail.com>

Brad

There is no way I can provide a letter today.  I would suggest you give the County a copy of this email and the letter
for the previous will serve letter for the larger subdivision.  The information in the previous letter still applies to the
smaller twelve lot subdivision.  

When I return I can provide an amended letter but it will have basically the same information.  That is the best I can do
with such short notice.  

Lance

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 28, 2018, at 1:09 PM, Paige Spencer <PaigeS@centralweber.com> wrote:

Lance,

I	would	not	normally	bother	you	with	this,	but	he	says	he	needs	this	today,	and	if	not,	Weber
County	will	delay	him	un9l	December.

He	also	said	that	you	had	just	provided	him	with	a	will	serve	le@er	on	another	property	recently.

																Paige

	

	

From:	Brad	Blanch	[mailto:bradblanch@gmail.com]	
Sent:	Friday,	September	28,	2018	1:05	PM
To:	Paige	Spencer	<PaigeS@centralweber.com>
Subject:	Fwd:	Will	Serve	Le@er

[Quoted text hidden]
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